

Ambition - Pride - Success

17th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 7 "Meet the Tutors" - Thursday 19th September

We warmly welcome all parents, carers and students to our "Meet the Tutors" Evening on Thursday 19th September between 5.00-6.00pm.

Parents and students will hear about our Haileybury Turnford Award, Class Charts, tracking progress and essential E-safety issues we want our community to be aware of. We ask that you are seated in the Hall promptly for a 5.00pm start.

Following this parents and students will make their way to their form rooms where will have an opportunity to see work currently completed by your child and speak to their form tutor and share any concerns or issues you might have.

Students do not need to come back to school in their uniform.

We look forward to seeing you Thursday.

Yours faithfully

Mr B Walsh

Assistant Principal

Brenden Walsh

